Karen Singleton is the current president of the Houston County Association for Gifted Children. Ten years ago she moved there and started by raising nearly $4000 for low income students to take AP exams. She is hard-working, bold, friendly, and enthusiastic in her support for creative opportunities for students. She has opened up her home for planning sessions, and has been the leader in planning International Night, a parade recognizing the teacher of the year, Art Night, and Mental Health Information meetings for parents. Jan writes that she is richly blessed to work alongside Karen as she has transformed her community with her deep and involved commitment to the impact of gifted education for many children. 
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